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Site Report – Chignik Bay– December 2017/January 2018 
To: Superintendent Ty Mase  
and LPSD School Board Members 

From: Elisabeth Ludwig, Head Teacher 

 

Outstanding Activities and Events 

           
Jamboree!                                     Ms. Xana & PreK Student    Jamboree Service Project: village clean up 
                                                         @ Christmas event 

Personnel  
Megan Maloney subbed for Elementary through Dec. 12th 
Jon and Elisabeth Ludwig returned from maternity/paternity leave with their baby girl, Matilda. 

Standards Based System/Curriculum Progress 
Students are progressing with rigorous lessons from their teachers. Currently being covered are physical 
science standards and American History. 

Technology Progress 
We are really taking full advantage of our iPads and are finding new ways to incorporate them into the 
classroom. One example of this is creating google slides presentations to present to the class. 

Facility Update 
We got our new RAV and we love it!  
LPSD Maintenance has partnered with skilled locals to complete the outside apartment stairs, and fix 
outdoor lighting. 

LSAC Activity 
LSAC did not meet in December, most recent meeting was held on January 17th. Contact Kasie Luke for 
LSAC Minutes. 

Volunteer Report 
We had LOTS of volunteers this month with the Jamboree! Our entire community showed up to support our 
basketball players! 

Professional Development 
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Professional Development was used for committee meetings, online teacher meetings, data review, 
identifying students for online tutoring, logistical needs, and jamboree planning.  

Pupil Attendance 
We have had good attendance and our only absences have been for doctors visits and illness.  

Student and Staff Safety 
Students and staff participated in school safety discussions, a fire drill and emergency readiness talks. We 
had a significant earthquake here on the 22nd so that sparked lots of conversations on how to respond to 
an emergency at the school. 

Subsistence Calendar 
Students and staff are hard at work to make the most of our shortened year. Students are progressing 
quickly and are working hard to achieve mastery and finish levels so they can get started on the next one! 

 


